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Road Safety Audit – College Drive and Wiggins Avenue 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration continue with implementation of recommendations 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 
6, 7, 11, 12, 13, and 14. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on April 2, 2024, 
considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the above 
and letters submitting comments from:  

 Jason Hanson 

 David Peppin 

 Gordon Holtslander 

 James Dobson 

 Naomi Piggott-Suchan 

 Mike Winter, Walking Saskatoon 

 Laurence Thompson 
 
Your Committee received presentations from the following:  

 Tod Fox 

 Daniel Fuller 
 
Your Committee defeated on a tie vote a motion to continue with implementation of 
recommendation 8. 
 
Attachment 
April 2, 2024 report of the Transportation and Construction Division. 
March 28, 2024 letter from Tod Fox 
March 30, 2024 letter from Daniel Fuller 
March 28, 2024 letter from Jason Hanson 
April 1, 2024 letter from David Peppin 
April 1, 2024 letter from Gordon Holtslander 
April 1, 2024 letter from James Dobson 
April 1, 2024 letter from Naomi Piggott-Suchan 
April 1, 2024 letter from Mike Winter, Walking Saskatoon 
April 1, 2024 letter from Laurence Thompson 


